



NEW BEGINNINGS HOMES

SPRING & SUMMER NEWSLETTER

New life is springing up all around us—both in nature and here at New Beginnings Homes! In the past few months, we've welcomed four new expectant moms into our Maternity Home. One has already delivered a precious baby girl (featured above). Combined with the six moms & babies who were already living in our aftercare programs, our little community feels like it's bursting at the seams—in the very best way. Our faithful God continues to provide just enough space for every mama He leads to a new beginning. We thank you for partnering with us in our mission to create a safe, stable, and supportive home for single mothers to know that they are loved and there is hope. We couldn't do what we do without your support.

Miles & Debi Musick



2025 VISION UPDATE

2025 is a year of big goals for NBH, and we're thankful for your continued partnership and prayers. We've received exciting news about our property development plans—including updates that have actually lowered our expenses! A grant we've been awarded will help fund the infrastructure needed to bring three two-bedroom cottages onto our campus. Please continue to pray with us for favor, funding, and steady progress as we work to create more housing for single moms and their children!

SAVE THE DATE: 2025 NBH LUAU FUNDRAISER

Gather your family and friends and join us for the 2025 NBH Luau Fundraiser! We're excited to bring back this FREE, family-friendly event on Saturday, August 16th, from 12–4 PM. Scan the QR code or visit our website for details and to register. We can't wait to see you there!







A NEW CAR FOR GENNA & JOHN

One of the most exciting messages we can receive is: "Hello! I have a car I'd like to gift. Would any of your moms be in need?" A reliable vehicle can make a world of difference for a single mother. Recently, one of our moms, Genna, received a much-needed car upgrade. Thank you to everyone who helped make this special gift possible! We asked Genna how it's impacted her, and here's what she shared: "John (my son) and I are so grateful to have received our new car. Not only is it the newest, nicest car I've ever had, but it's also something that will be reliable and safe for my work commute each day. Thank you to the family and couple who blessed me with it!"





YOU ARE LOVED AND THERE IS HOPE

HELLO, SÅRA

We are thrilled to have Sára joining our staff team for a couple months. Sára is from the Faroe Islands, works as a midwife, and loves mamas and babies. Her joyful presence has already been such a blessing, and we're excited for all that's ahead during her time with us!







CUTEST 1 YEAR OLDS ON THE BLOCK!

These two cuties turned ONE this spring! We're so proud of their mamas for the hard work they've put into supporting their little ones and building healthy families. During their time at NBH, both moms have taken steps to further their education and grow in their faith. We are blessed to have them as part of our community.

THANK YOU!

A heartfelt thank-you to the American Heritage Girls and the Trail Life Troop from Northwest Church for choosing NBH as the site for your senior projects! We're so grateful for the beautifully remodeled boutique and the brand new toddler play area—both are already being enjoyed by our moms and their little ones. Thank you from all of us at NBH!







NEWLETTER POLL: SNAIL MAIL OR EMAIL

We're considering adding the option to receive this newsletter by email—but we want to hear from you first! If we move forward, we'll continue sending a physical copy to those who prefer it, while also offering the option to receive it by email. Would you rather get the newsletter by email, by mail, or both? Email us at info@nbhomes.org to share your preference!

OUR GREATEST NEEDS:

- 🌞 House Parents & Staff Assistant for our Maternity Home
- Prayer for fundraising for new housing units on campus
- Prayer for the residents, staff and ministries of NBHomes
- Interested in hosting an info table at your church or event? Contact us for materials and guidance





5 full time staff, 7 moms with their children,
3 pregnant mamas, 1 staff kid, and a whole lotta Jesus
2025 NBHOMES BABIES:

Debug Girl 7 (April 12th)

